
 
 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
 
To:​ ​ Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:​ ​ Michael Mallinoff, City Manager 
 
Date:​ ​ February 4, 2025 
 
Subject:​ R-6-25: Non-Profit Vendors During Fall 2025 Boat Shows 
 

 
 
Purpose of legislation 
The purpose of this legislation is to authorize sales by certain vendors in the City Dock area of 
the Historic District during the Fall 2025 U.S. Sailboat and Powerboat Shows. 
 
Impact of legislation on staffing 
This legislation continues past practice for the Boat Shows and iis not expected to impact the 
staffing needs of the City. 
 
Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager 
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